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CHILDRENS’ WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR WEEK  
19TH SEPTEMBER TO 23RD SEPTEMBER WAS 93.66% 

 
THE TARGET IS 95.50% 

 
WEEKLY WINNERS—KS1 AND KS2: 

Red Class achieved 99.33% 
 3A achieved 100% (again!) 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US 

WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN APPOINTMENT. 
 

Our attendance is much improved so huge thanks to all.   
Please note: We are following government legislation, and 
fixed penalty notices have been issued for holidays taken  

during term times. 

Catherine Winterton 

A super-fit week at Danemill!  Many thanks to Brian for being such an inspiration to our children this week during the 
sponsored fitness.  Please remember that we donate all the money raised directly to LOROS so keep sending in your 

sponsor money. 
KS1 held their ‘Stay and Play’ this week and we welcomed in parents and carers to work with their children. 

Year 4 had a super trip to the Jewry Wall Museum—well done to all the children for their excellent behaviour. 
Next Monday and Wednesday we are holding Parents Evenings.  Please make sure you have returned your appointment 

slips to book your preferred time. 
We have a full governors meeting on Tuesday—a big thank you to all our governors who volunteer their time to support 

the school. 
Have a great weekend. 

Diary Dates 
1st October—First Cross Country Event 
3rd and 5th October—Parents Evenings 
4th October—Governors Meeting 
11th October—Year 3 to Beaumanor Hall 
13th October—School Disco for Years 1 to 6 
 
17th—21st October—Half Term 

Pre-School 
There are a few places still available for our lovely 

new Pre-School—contact the Manager on  
0116 275 2737 for more information. 

JOB VACANCY 
We have a vacancy for a Mid Day Supervisor position. 

Five lunchtimes per week, term time only—£7.20 per hour. 
For more information/application details please contact J Cherry at 

school. 

Wrap around Care 
Our Breakfast and After School Club has now  

started and we have already welcomed a lot of  
children—however we still have a few places  

available. 
Please contact the school office to book a place or 

for more information. 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

The vaccinations will be delivered by the NHS on  

31st October for all children in Years 1 to 6; letters will be 

sent home shortly.  Please complete the required  

documents and send them back to school. 

If you have any queries please phone the NHS  

Community Immunisation Service on 0300 3000 007 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING 
FIRST TIME SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

 
If your child will be four years old before  

1st September 2017 and starting school for 

the first time, the closing date for  
applications is 15th January 2017. 

To apply for your child’s place, apply online at 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/admissions. 

 
TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 
If your child is due to transfer to a High School/
Secondary School in Autumn 2017, please be 

aware that the closing date for  
applications is 31st October 2016. 

ALL parents and carers MUST apply for a 
school place. 

Places will not be offered without an  
application. 

 
For more information regarding school  

places, please contact  
School Admissions on 0116 305 6684 or  

email admissions@leics.gov.uk 

NO SMOKING POLICY 

Could we please remind everyone that the school and all 

the grounds have a no smoking policy.  This also includes 

ecigarettes/vaping. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

DSAT Recruitment Fair—Saturday 8th October 
This will be held at Parklands Primary School from 10 am until 1 pm and is for 
any qualified teachers who are looking for a job within the Multi Academy Trust. 


